
I oppose HB 3063.  
 
Where is the right to informed consent in this bill? It appears that kids will only be allowed in schools 
and potentially child care facilities if they have up to date vaccinations or a medical exemption.  This 
limits the right to informed consent to those who have the financial and intellectual means to 
homeschool their kids. This is an issue of equity and maintaining informed consent for all. There has to 
be a better way than taking education hostage at the expense of informed consent.  
 
Regards, 
Meara Zabrocki 
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